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Hello everyone, 

I hope you had a good weekend. We will meet in the Library this week on the second floor, L213. 

We will be registering for the Puente Motivational Transfer Conference which will happen at UC Davis
this year on October 21. Transportation and food will be provided and both Mr. Scoggins and I will attend
with you. Please ensure that you request the day off from work if you are working and discuss this event
with your family if needed. Come prepared to register this week. If you have a good reason for not being
able to attend, we can discuss your situation individually. 

We will also be filling out a State Puente Survey during class, this is needed to help the State Puente
Project learn about who we are and continue to provide support, advocate for us, and provide funding, it
is very important. 

If you prefer to use your own laptop feel free to bring it with you BUT it is not necessary because we are
meeting at the library computer lab. At the beginning of class, we will also discuss the Familia
Assignment due at the end of the semester more in detail. 

Please arrive on time to avoid missing out on information. 

Search entries or author Unread  

 Subscribe  Subscribed

Cancel Post Reply

4/19/24, 12:15 PM Topic: Class Meeting in the Library this week

https://4cd.instructure.com/courses/89879/discussion_topics/1536365 1/2

https://4cd.instructure.com/courses/89879/users/112855
https://4cd.instructure.com/courses/89879/discussion_topics/1536365/edit

